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Office Hours 

Please remember that the School Office is not open on Tuesday or Thursday afternoons.  If you 

have an emergency, please call the school mobile on 07519 104228. 

Thank you. 

 

                   

 

 

We have been busy crowning our shiny stars in our celebration assemblies. Here are our 

wonderful winners from the last two weeks… 

 

Stars of the Week: 

 
Red –  Joel and Emrys

Yellow – Abdul and Isla

Green – Bentley and Evie 

Indigo – Andreea, All of Indigo and Milly C 

Violet – All of Year 6, Lilly and Ellie S 

 

Friday 28th May 2021 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwiOuKHOsYHhAhVIURoKHR-GDxMQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://www.123rf.com/photo_46574819_golden-star.html&psig=AOvVaw3n2jt3PH9h7Go7KNzwcqxI&ust=1552644451025947


  

Bishop Rawle C. E. Primary School  
Royal Walk, Cheadle, Staffordshire. ST10 1QA. Telephone: 01538 702355 opt 5. E-mail: office@bishoprawle.staffs.sch.uk  

 

  

          

  

  

  

Going for Gold with God   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday Worship 

 

It has been lovely to welcome Rev Nicky and Rev Fran (in full PPE!) into school for Friday worship 

via Microsoft Teams. Each week, Rev Nicky will lead an act of worship from a different class 

‘bubble’. All the children and staff have loved seeing her and it has helped to make our Friday 

celebration even more special. 

 

Great British Spring Clean 
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We are pleased to announce our engagement with the Great British Spring Clean community 

project. As a school, we are starting our clean-up a little bit earlier than the national date, as we 

couldn’t wait to get involved in supporting our community. Each class will be litter picking in and 

around our school grounds, helping to maintain and improve our local area. Those children who 

have taken part so far, reportedly had a great time and made a real difference. It has also been 

lovely to read all the positive comments being made about our efforts on social media. Families of 

Bishop Rawle C E Primary School have been given the opportunity to join Friends of Cecilly Brook 

and Hales Hall Pool in the half term holiday to litter pick.  

 

 
 
 

Key stage 1 and 2 SATs 

 

We want to say well done to all our Year 2 and 6 pupils for working so hard in their (non-published) 

SATs. Mrs Cadman, Mrs Stanway and Mrs Bould were very impressed with the hard work and great 

attitude all the pupils had towards their tests. These results will be shared with you in our end of 

year reports. 

 

We hope you and your families have a relaxing half term holiday and look forward to seeing you 

return on Monday 7th June, thank you for your continued support. 
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Dates for your Diary 

 

28.05.21 - Break up for half term 

07.06.21 - School reopens 

21.06.21 National Music Day- activities to be 

confirmed 

21.06.21 Y6 photographs 10:00 

22.06 21 Provisional Y6 Activity Day 

22.06.21 Provisional New EYFS Parents  

Meeting, 17:30-18:30 

23.06.21 Provisional Y6 Activity Day 

24.06.21 Provisional New EYFS Parents  

Meeting, 15:30-16:30 

25.06.21 Non Uniform Day- all monies raised for 

‘Friends’ 

28.06.21 Violet Class to Clip ‘n’ Climb  

02.07.21 Provisional EYFS and KS1 disco, 17.30-

18.30 

02.07.21 Provisional KS2 disco 19:00-20:00 

06.07.21 Year 6 Leaver’s celebration, 18.30-

20.30 

07.07.21 09:00-15:00 Y6 Transition day to 

Painsley 

08.07.21 09:00-15:00 Y6 Transition day to 

Painsley 

09.07.21 09:00-15:00 Y6 Transition day to 

Painsley 

12.07.21 Indigo Class to Clip ‘n’ Climb 

13.07.21 – Sports Day 

15.07.21 – Y6 Leaver’s Assembly 

16.07.21- Last day of term 

 

 

Parking at Cheadle Hospital 

We have been contacted by the Head of 

Research and Innovation at the Cheadle 

Hospital. Due to the Midlands Partnership NHS 

Foundation Trust currently running two large-

scale research trials at Cheadle Hospital, they 

have requested that we (parents and carers) 

DO NOT use their car park. This is because, the 

number of visitors who will be attending the 

hospital during this time will be increased, and 

therefore parking capacity reduced. 

So, please, please do not park your vehicles 

on the hospital car park.   

Thank you for your co-operation and support. 

 


